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Docket No. 50-456 s

Docket No. 50-457 b x'''N '40

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed (1 ' .h[h I
Commonwealth Edison Company

Jf
AVice President - --

Poet Office Box 767 jf '
Chicago, Illinois 60690 g ',

m
Gentlemen:

'

Thank you for your letter dated February 4,1982, informing us of the stepe
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to

;

your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-456/81-14 50-457/81-14 forwarded
by our letter dated January 5, 1982. We will e===4== these matters during a

subsequent inspection.
| -

t
' Your response to violation number 3 requested that this violation be

reduced from Severity Level KY to Severity Imvel V. We have considered
the information presented in your letter in light of our inspection findings,
and have concluded that the severity level should not be reduced.

!

| We find your response to violation number 4 to be unacceptable. Based on
a telephone conversation on March 5, 1982 between R. N. Sutphin and T. R.|

Trama of your staf f, we understand that you will be submitting an a===d===t

|
to your response on March 18, 1982. We will review this item when your
amended response is received.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

. Sincerely, .

t'Cr'gical CI@ed L,y CJ. lbrcliuh

.C. E. Norelius, Director .

Division of Engineering sad
Tec.hnical Programs .

cct Louis 0. De1 George, Director
Of Nuclear Licensing .

V. I. Schlosser, Project Manager
R. Cesaro, Project Superintendant
J. R. Gudac, Station Superintendent
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